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Mr. Gary Widerburg 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 
  Re: Gunnison Telephone Company/14-043-T02  Advice Letter 
 
Dear Mr. Widerburg: 
 
 In accordance with the Public Service Commission of Utah’s (the “Commission”) Rule R746-
405, Gunnison Telephone Company (“Gunnison”) submits for filing the original and 5 copies of  the 
following: 
 

1. Gunninson’s 4th Revised Tariff Sheet No. 24, canceling the 3rd Revised Tariff Sheet No. 
24.   

 
This tariff sheet reflects the Residential R-1, Business B-1, and Extended Area Service (EAS) rate 

changes that were approved by Commission Order dated August 27, 2014, in Docket No. 14-043-01.  
Notice to the Commission of Gunnison’s Intent to File a Rate Case was given on April 3, 2014 and notice 
to Gunnison’s customers was given on July 1, 2014 and August 1, 2014 by bill insert as required by U.C. 
A. Section 54-7-12(8)(a)(ii).  Additionally, notice regarding the change of rates has been posted on 
Gunnison’s website since July 1, 2014. 
 
 If you have any questions regarding the enclosed, please contact me. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      BLACKBURN & STOLL, LC 
 
 
 
      Kira M. Slawson 
Enclosures 
cc: Gunnison 


